
(Typewri ting) 

Dear Mr. Ophthalmopod: 

cu.5'-/s1(9z .zt.f 

(To Dr. Harry Fri edenwald, Baltimore } 

No. 1 West .l:'ranklin St., Baltimore, 
Oct. 21, 1996. 

I have referr ed a little girl, Stella Eiseman, who consulted 
me today, to you. She is chlorotoc {about 55 per cent), with headaches, backache, 
etc., and I think possibly should have her eyes overhauled. I have given her mo­
ther some general directions about her case, and orderusome Blaud's pills. 

Sincerely yours, 

l"fll Osler. 


